BUREAU OF JEWISH EDUCATION
TO BE ORGANIZED |

A conference of representatives of
the various daily Hebrew schools in
Pittsburgh was held at the Hebrew
Institute at which the plan for the
formation of the Bureau of Jewish
Education of Pittsburgh was dis-
cussed. Delegates present adopted a
resolution in favor of the organiza-
tion of the Bureau, and a special
meeting to organize the Bureau will
be held at 8:15 o’clock, Tuesday
night. Two representatives from
each daily Hebrew School have been
invited by Prof. I. A. Abrams, Prin-
cipal of the Hebrew Institute, who
called the initial meeting. Represen-
tatives of the Hebrew Institute, East
Liberty Branch, Hebrew Institute,
Beth Shalom School, Machsike Hadas
School, Tree of Life School and Gusky
Orphanage School were preésent.
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